June 18, 2025

Linda Bridwell

Executive Director

Public Service Commission

PO Box 615 Frankfort, KY 40602
Ms. Bridwell:

Enclosed is North Hopkins Water District’s Purchased Water Adjustment Application. North Hopkins
Water District has had an increase from the City of Madisonville.

Sincerely,

Tamara Hunter

Office Manager



